
Elizabeth Bergstrom, Saxtons River, VT.
Hi, I live in Rockingham and itâ€™s important to me to have healthy wildlife 
populations as part of what makes Vermont a great place to live. Iâ€™m a 
longtime birdwatcher and I'm also concerned about habitat loss making it 
harder for birds to thrive. I want future generations to be able to see 
beautiful grassland birds like bobolinks and meadowlarks! I am asking that 
Great River Hydro continue delayed mowing at the Upper Meadow to support the 
birds breeding there. Thank you for your time.
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